
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Churches Together along with each of our individual churches continues to find it very difficult to make 
any plans for getting together either for worship or to meet socially. We did however manage to 
produce a Community Carol Service in December with the fantastic leadership and hard work of Rosie 
Waring Green and Tasha.  We hope that you were able to find the service on-line and share it with your 
friends and family. Here are a few photos taken from the service. 
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At the time of writing, it is too soon to say what might be possible to plan for this year but we hope that 
it will not be too long before we can all meet together and also restart fundraising for the charity we are 
currently supporting – Winchester Youth Counselling.  Meanwhile we continue to give thanks for 
everything that is being done to support our community and beyond during the pandemic which I think 
the image below from CartoonChurch.com summarises very well. 

Gary Carter     

 

We were also delighted to provide financial support 
for the Christmas gift bag project organised by the 
Senior Citizens Lunch Club who provided gift bags to 
70 of our senior citizens in Alresford. The reaction has 
been amazing. The recipients have been absolutely 
thrilled to be remembered in this way after a very 
difficult time spent largely in isolation due to Covid. 
The contents of the bags were mostly sourced from 
local suppliers and the cubs got involved and 
contributed some splendid clay decorations each with 
a personal note. The photo shows just some of the 
bags waiting to be delivered. 

 


